
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 26, 2016 

 

 

Mr. John Palewicz  

1500 Jefferson Street, SE 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

 

Reference: Question about Spokane Public Facilities District’s (SPFD) PRC Application for Spokane 

Arena Renovation. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Palewicz: 

 

To answer the Project Review Committee’s question about the SPFD’s application for July 28, on page 2 

of 11 in the Closeout phase section of the SPFD’s PRC application, the identified date should read SEP 17. 

 

If you have questions or require additional information regarding our enclosed application, I can be 

reached at (509)-279-7000 or email at ktwohig@spokanepfd.org. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of our application.    

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kevin Twohig, CFE 

Chief Executive Officer 
 

cc: Spokane Public Facilities District Board of Directors 

mailto:ktwohig@spokanepfd.org

